GOOD NEWS - FFTC CONTEST CALENDAR TO RECOMMENCE FROM  1st SEPTEMBER 2020
[bookmark: _GoBack]As you are aware the 2020 Contest Calendar has been severely impacted by the Covid 19 pandemic. In our last newsletter we confirmed that all events were cancelled until at least the end of August 2020. Having reviewed the position taking the latest Governments guidelines into account we are now satisfied contest flying can recommence from the beginning of September, picking up from the published calendar. The only exception is the Stonehenge and Equinox Cup contests have been cancelled. In their place two ad hoc contests will be held at Salisbury Plain on the same dates. The Saturday will be for combined RGPE classes, the Sunday will be for F1ABCQ.  Space dates on the calendar have been cancelled for the remainder of 2020. There will be a mandatory Covid set of rules that must be adhered to at all remaining competitions. These are currently being finalised and full details will be published in a newsletter in the next week.
